Sherry, Annie

From: Office, Clerks

Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 7:53 AM

To: Sherry, Annie

Cc: MacLean, lain; Vining, Krista

Subject: HIAA - HRM CPED Standing Committee
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Logging as presentation request to CPED

From: Joyce Carter _>

Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 7:36 AM

To: Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>

Cc: Deagle Gammon, Cathy <deaglec@halifax.ca>; O'Toole, Cathie <Cathie.OToole@Halifax.ca>; Sandi Nicholson
>; Power, Gerald William <Gerald.W.Power@halifax.ca>

Subject: [External Email] HRM CPED Standing Committee

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

September 26, 2023
Dear Municipal Clerk,

Please find attached HIAA’s request to present at the October 19" meeting of HRM Council’s Community Planning
and Economic Development (CPED) Standing Committee.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Joyce Carter

Joyce Carter (she/her)
PRESIDENT & CEO

0 1.902.873.6006
m 1.902.456.1444
w halifaxstanfield.ca
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Halifax International Airport Authority ‘ ,
747 Bell Boulevard / Goffs, Nova Scotia / Canada / B2T 1K2 HalifaxStanfield

September 26, 2023

Office of the Municipal Clerk
Via email: clerks@halifax.ca

RE:  Presentation to HRM Council’s Community Planning and Economic Development (CPED) Standing
Committee

Dear Municipal Clerk:

I’'m writing on behalf of Halifax International Airport Authority (HIAA) to request the opportunity to present
at an upcoming 2023 meeting of HRM Council’s Community Planning and Economic Development (CPED)
Standing Committee. HRM is one of the nominators responsible for appointing members to HIAA’s Board of
Directors and it has been a few years since HIAA has had the opportunity to present an update on airport
activities to Regional Council or its various committees.

The purpose of this presentation is to provide background on HIAA’s organizational structure, strategic
priorities, economic impact, alignment with current and future HRM priorities and initiatives, and
opportunities for HIAA and HRM to collaborate in support of accelerating economic growth for HRM citizens
and businesses.

HIAA executive team members are available to present at the next scheduled CPED committee meeting on
October 19, 2023.

Please let me know if you have any questions or require further information in relation to this request.

Thank you,

Joyce Carter, FCPA, FCA, ICD.D
President & CEO

cc:  Cathie O'Toole, CAO, Halifax Regional Municipality
Cathy Gammon Deagle, HRM Councillor, District 1 — Waverley—Fall River-Musquodoboit Valley






